

Waycroft Academy Head of School: Lisa Craig Wicklea Academy Head of School: Matt Morgan Woodlands Academy Head of School: Heather Morris

Dear Parents/Carers

Local Walks Permission Letter

During the course of his/her school life, your child may well visit local places of interest in the Stockwood Community on foot.

This could include venues such as; Stockwood Library, Christ the Servant Church and other places of interest. The specific distance is dependent on the age of the children and the time available for the visit.

When going on a local walk, children should wear their school uniform and always have suitable coats and footwear for the activity and weather. High visibility jackets are available in school to be worn by pupils and staff when leaving the school premises.

Please sign the reply slip below giving permission to cover such visits during your child's attendance at Waycroft.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Craig Head of School

Local Walks Permission Slip

☐ I give permission for	(name of child) to attend trips in the local
area throughout his/her time at Waycroft Academy.	
Signed:	(Parent/Carer)





